28.06.2016

To: Alexandra Bopp Sutter, bopptrading GmbH, Holzwiesstr.1, 8704 Herrliberg
Verein Seidenstrasse fiir Bildungs und Kulturaustausch

Dear Alexandra Bopp Sutter,

Exchange of 8 Iranian teachers to Switzerland: visiting different schools/gymnasiums; 9th-
15th May 2016; organised by Mrs. Alexandra Bopp Sutter, bopptrading GmbH, Holzwiesstr.1,
8704 Herrliberg and Verein Seidenstrasse fiir Bildungs- und Kulturaustausch.

Learnings during our stay:

- It was one of the best experiences that we had during our life because we
travelled to one of the best countries in the world and also we saw and
investigated about one of the best and powerful education system in Europe.

- It was so fantastic and amazing when we visited some schools like FGB
(Gymnasium) and others (Kantonsschule) because of their equipment’s,
managements and relationship between students and teachers in order to
help us to learn this kind of management to improve our education systems as
future teachers in Iran.

- On the other hand we saw Swiss traditions and their behaviour that was so
lovely and of course their beautiful cities and historical places (Museums and
Churches). If we want to tell you about this extraordinary travel it may take
many pages but we hope we will write a  book
(2016_TeacherExchangeWithSwitzerland_def) about our journey to
Switzerland and all we got during our visit in near future and of course we will
send it to you.

- At last I must thank Mrs. Alexandra Bopp Sutter and her company who
helped us to come to visit your lovely country and organise this wonderful
Teacher Exchange program for us.

In case you have further questions regarding our travel, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best Regards,

Amirhossein Payandeh Aﬁhﬂ\o%elf\ \P\U@J\Aﬂﬁ/\

rcprofession@yahoo.com
Team Coordinator

Mohammad H 3b1bollah1 Najafabadi
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